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M.O.B.A. Network to Release Q3 Report Ahead of 
Schedule
Stockholm, October 21st – M.O.B.A. Network AB (Nasdaq: MOBA), a leading global 
community network for gamers and creators, announces that it will release its Q3 
financial report earlier than previously scheduled. The report, initially planned for release 
on November 13th, will now be made available on October 25th.

This adjustment reflects the company’s improved financial processes and efficiency in 
reporting, enabling the earlier release. The Q3 report will provide a detailed update on the 
company’s financial performance, including recent operational developments and 
forward-looking insights.

Contacts
Anders Ribbing, CEO
info@wearemoba.com
https://wearemoba.com
Certified Adviser - FNCA Sweden AB

About Us
M.O.B.A. Network is committed to operating and growing gaming communities and 
innovative products that elevate gaming experiences worldwide. The company is shaping 
the future of gaming by globally uniting and elevating gamers & creators. The extensive 
network spans 25 global niched web brands, cutting-edge in-game apps, and Union For 
Gamers (UFG), a leading YouTube creator network. 
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